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Monday 18th July 2022  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The measures we have taken today have kept everyone as comfortable as possible 

however, in some parts of the building it has been extremely hot for children to 

continue and some have had to be sent home during the course of the day.  

Tomorrow looks like it will be a much hotter day. In the interests of everyone’s safety 

we have therefore decided to close the school for tomorrow, Tuesday 19th July 

2022. We will re-open as usual on Wednesday 20th July 2022 at the usual time. 

I am aware that parents in the Early Years have received a notification to say that 

school will be open till 11:30 but given the temperatures, we will have to override this 

arrangement and ask that our Early Years children also stay at home.  

Please look at the information we have already shared with you to help you find 

ways to keep as cool as possible tomorrow. We look forward to seeing you all back 

at school on Wednesday.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Stav Stavrinou 

Headteacher 

Crowland Primary School  

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 
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